
ATTENTION BUSINESSES WITH HAZARDOUS WASTE! 

 

ANNOUNCING A CLEAN SWEEP PROGRAM FOR VERY SMALL QUANTITY GENERATORS (VSQG’S) 

 

 
    WRR ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES CO., INC., 

VSQG IS A BUSINESS THAT GENERATES <220 POUNDS OF HAZARDOUS 
WASTE IN ANY GIVEN MONTH, AND ACCUMULATES 

<2,205 POUNDS OF HAZARDOUS WASTE IN STORAGE. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Chippewa County, in cooperation, with WRR Environmental  

Services are pleased to announce two Clean Sweep collections for  

Very Small Quantity Generators (VSQG's) of hazardous wastes  

in 2025. 

 

Where and when will this program be held? 

All wastes must be transported by the generator. 

 

Northern WI State Fairgrounds, Chippewa Falls  
 

April 24, 2025 from 10:30 am – 1 pm  

October 9, 2025 from 10:30 am – 1 pm  
 

Pre-registration is required. 

 

How can my business participate? 

This program operates on a fee-for-service basis.  Participating companies must pre-register following the 

procedures listed below. 

 

1. You must provide an inventory to WRR of what you will be bringing to the event.  (Use the form 

provided by WRR.)  You may email or fax the inventory/receipt form to WRR. 

 

2.  WRR will provide you with a cost estimate for the inventory you submit. 

 

3.   If you decide to participate, contact WRR and they will schedule a time for you to deliver your 

hazardous wastes.  They will also send you a VSQG HW Drop-off receipt. 

 

4.   You must bring your pre-approved wastes, the receipt, and a business check (or cash) to the 

collection site at the scheduled time.  If you pay by check, leave the amount blank. 

 

5.    You must follow applicable shipping regulations when transporting materials to the collection site. 

 

Forms of payment accepted: cash, check, or credit card. 

 

The following materials cannot be accepted:  Explosives, medical/infectious waste, radioactive materials, 

asbestos, unknown/unmarked items. 

 

For further information about this program or to obtain pre-registration/inventory forms, please 

contact Duane McElwaine, WRR, at (715) 852-1617 or by email dmcelwaine@wrres.com.  


